
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Board of County Commissioners 

07/03/18 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the 

Procurement Selection Committee will be held on July 12, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. at the 

County Administration Building, 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL 32579.   The 

purpose of this meeting is to review proposals that have been submitted to the 

County for consideration to an advertised procurement and to review new scopes 

of service prior to being advertised for a procurement. 

 If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any 

matter considered at this meeting or hearing, such person will need a record of the 

proceedings and may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is 

made.  This includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 

based.    

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 

reasonable modifications for access to these meetings upon request. Requests may 

be made to the County Commission office at least 48 hours in advance of the 

meeting in order to provide the requested service. 

Posted July 3, 2018 

 

All photos attached can be credited to the Okaloosa County Public Information Office.  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 

CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 

 

mailto:CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM

